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YAGP 2018 New York City Finals Invitation

Dear Claudia,  

It was so wonderful to see you this year in Barcelona. Congratulations on all your success. We would like to take the time to
officially welcome you to our NYC Finals! 

We would like to invite your pas de deux "Ebo" to the New York City Finals.  

If you plan to attend, I will be your guide throughout the process. If there is anything you need, I will be more than happy to
help. I have attached the NY timeline for your convenience. Please keep me updated on your progress, and we hope to see
you in the near future. 

Please keep in mind that if you do plan to come to the NY Finals, we have a deadline of January 10th for all of our
Barcelona Participants before we must release your place to students on our wait list. We wish you all the best, and hope to
hear from you soon. 

All my best, 
Rebecca King
------------------ 
Rebecca King 
International Communications Coordinator 
Youth America Grand Prix 

Rebecca King <rking@yagp.org>
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